Appendix A — Map showing areas where dogs should be kept on leads

Kettering Borough Council is consulting
on the possibility of making a Public

Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) for dog

control across the borough of Kettering
and wants your views.
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The Council believes these proposed
changes will benefit the community as
a whole and will help make it a cleaner,
safer and a healthier place to live.
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